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PC 4258 Dave Gilbody, PS 1830 Mark Spence, PCSO 6009 Jack Darby 

We have listened to you and the concerns you raised and prioritised the following: 

Priority 1: Road Safety 

You said: Road Safety issues was an issue on your area. 

What we are going to do: We will be utilizing beat surgeries to educate motorists and issue traffic offence reports and section 59 anti-
social behaviour notices to motorists drivers committing offences or using their vehicles in an anti-social manner. 

Priority 2: Anti Social Behaviour 

You said: Anti-social behaviour was an issue on your area.  

What we are going to do: We will patrol areas which are hotspots for anti-social behaviour and positively engage with youth where 
possible. We will also be utilizing out anti-social behaviour incremental approach to deal with individuals who commit anti-social 
behaviour offences. 

Priority 3: Burglaries 

You said: Burglaries was an issue on your area.  

What we are going to do: We will be conducting high visibility patrols in the areas to act as a visible deterrent to those who want to 
commit burglaries on our area. We will also be offering crime prevention advice to members of the public and handing out burglary 
prevention packs to victims. 

 

In relation to road safety: I have been conducting enquiries recently in relation to an incident of anti-social behaviour whereby a male 
on a quadbike was driving in an anti-social manner in the Leicester Forest East area.   

In relation to anti-social behaviour: I have been investigating a number of ASB incidents over the last month involving littering, issues 
with a dog in the Glenfield area, males acting in an aggressive manner at a hotel and a homeless male causing issues in the Glenfield 
area.   

In relation to burglaries: I have been working with my colleagues aiding them in the investigation of burglary offences that have 
occurred across the area.  
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PCSO Darby and PC Gilbody recently attended the Picnic In The Park event on Ellis Park in Glenfield. It was so great to meet so many of 
you at the event and we hope you had a great time. I hope the goodies we handed out will be of great use to you and will help keep 
you more secure and safe. Please keep an eye out for more events in your area and maybe you will get to meet us at one! 
 
Are you worried about your safety online? 
 
There are many measures that can be put in place to help protect yourself such as the following: 
 

• Use different passwords for online account and never use personal information for your password. 

• Use passwords with at least 6 characters using uppercase, lowercase, numbers and symbols. 

• Scan your computer for malware using anti-virus and anti-malware software to ensure hackers haven’t installed anything on your 
machine. 

• Download software updates for your devices as soon as they become available to prevent hackers and viruses. 

• Always log directly into a website rather than clicking on a link in an email. 

• Be suspicious of offers and deals, if it sounds too good to be true it probably is. 

• Never send money or give your bank details to people who you don’t personally know or trust, especially if sending money abroad. 

• Keep and eye on your bank account in case hackers have gained access to your online banking.  

• To report a scam contact Action Fraud on: 03001232040 or www.actionfraud.police.uk 

• For up-to-date information on online safety visit: www.getsafeonline.org 
 
 

                                                                                                                
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The events I will be attending next will be:  

 

• I will be attending the coffee morning at Leicester Forest East Library on the 11/09/24 at 10:00hrs.  

• I will be attending the coffee morning at Glenfield Methodist Church on the 28/10/24 at 10:00hrs.  

• I will be attending Kirby Muxloe Library on the 05/11/24 at 10:00hrs.  

Good News: 

Community engagements 

http://www.actionfraud.police.uk/

